
 
 

 
 
 

Pittsburgh Regional Transit Announces Bus Detours for Highmark/Pittsburgh 
Cultural Trust First Night Pittsburgh 2024 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (December 28, 2023) - More than 20 Pittsburgh Regional 
Transit bus routes will be detoured on Sunday, December 31, for Highmark/Pittsburgh 
Cultural Trust First Night Pittsburgh 2024. 
 
Most of the detours will begin about 10 a.m. with some additional routing changes 
starting at 4 p.m. with modifications for the New Year’s Eve Parade. All detours will 
continue through the end of service. 
 
Complete detours can be found at https://rideprt.org/firstnight2024. 
 
As a reminder, buses and light-rail vehicles will operate on regular Sunday schedules on 
New Year's Eve. Customer Service representatives will be available from 8 a.m. to 4:30 
p.m. PRT’s administrative offices and the Downtown Service Center will be closed. 
  
On Monday, January 1, 2024, buses will operate on Sunday schedules. The Red Line 
and Silver Line will operate every 40 minutes on a special holiday schedule that can be 
found at www.rideprt.org/holidays. The Blue Line will not be in operation. Customer 
Service representatives will be available from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. while PRT’s 
administrative offices and the Downtown Service Center will be closed. 
  
All service will return to regular weekday schedules on Tuesday, January 2. 
  
Riders are encouraged to check schedules before heading out. Customers with 
questions about any PRT services are encouraged to contact Customer Service by 
calling 412-442-2000, on X (Formerly Twitter) @pghtransitcare or live chat at 
www.rideprt.org. 
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